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June 30, 2005


The Hollyfield Foundation

P. O. Box 66722

Houston, Texas 77266

RE: Grant Funding

Dear Janine and Board Members,

I cannot tell you how excited I was to accept the grant funds, on behalf of GCAM, from Coy at the Pride Festival.  This is our first real grant and I feel that the project we’re doing is so very important to the community. Now, thanks to your assistance, we will be able to not only allow a very small audience to attend the live program but also put each recorded piece of history out to the masses via the television industry.

We have already started our search for the best and most cost effective equipment and, of course, will inform you of our purchases concerning this project in a timely manner.

Jim Carper and I had an interview with Dawn from the Voice yesterday afternoon and one of the many things we were sure to mention was this incredible grant from your foundation.  I sincerely hope, and told her so at the time, that she mentions this in her article, which I believe will be in this Friday’s issue. I will certainly be watching for it.  I know I have told everyone I’ve seen in the past week about your gift and will continue to do so by word of mouth as well as in print!

Again, thank you so much for allowing us this opportunity with your generous grant award.  We feel sure you’ll approve of what we do with this chance.  It is our hope to have the camera equipment purchased and in place for our next History Program on Sunday, August 21st at 4pm.  We hold these at the Community Center and our next guest will be John Kellett. Please feel free to join us for an afternoon of history and entertainment from a real community Icon.

Respectfully, 

Judy Reeves

Chair


